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Information Letter no. 08-2024 
 

 

Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
Following the letter from the President Giorgio Scarso from March 13, I am delighted 
to inform you thar the Executive Committee of the EFC selected the place of the EFC 
U-14 Festival, which will be held in Budapest in date of 28-30.06.2024. 
  
The invitation of the Festival along with relevant details such as: accommodation, 
formula of the competition, schedule, quota of referees, delegates and officials will be 
established at the later time together with the invitation and information for 
delegations. The invitation will be delivered to member federations and uploaded on 
the EFC website at the beginning of May.  
 
For your convenience I have attached Ground Rules of the Festival to this letter.  
 
 
 

 
 

Jacek Slupski 
      Secretary General 
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